on the team last year but in so losing, we gained
several good swimmers in the freshman class, Some
of the fellows that are left from last year for this
year’s team are Fred Moore, "44, Bill Hunter, "43,
Earl Fox, "M, Howie Wissel, 45, and Ivan Rich-
ardson, "43,

Even though there is an air of uncertainty hang-
ing over the campus here at Illinois, Phi Kappa is
still “putting her best foot forward” and doing all
she can to prepare for the worst yet to come. At
this time, we would like to extend our sincerest
wishes to all Alpha Chi Rho Brothers wherever
you are. Good luck fellows!



